Sent: 21/05/2025 9:41:22 AM
Subject: DA2025/0132

Dear council,

| object to this proposal for the following reasons;

1. 1. .We have an obesity crisis in Australia. We do NOT need yet another fast food outlet
in Balgowlah, let alone a 24 hour one

2. 2. .we already have a KFC 2 mins walk away

3. 3. .this proposal is very near a junior school, Manly West Public School!

4. 4. .The traffic on Roseberry street is already at a standstill for many periods during the
week

5. 5. .we should be encouraging small businesses in our area if more food outlets are ever
"required" - not tax dodging multinationals

Please listen to the local residents!

thanks
Claire



